
L I L Y ' S  P A D  N E W S L E T T E R

It was a special day last Saturday at
Lily’s Pad!  We were able to host our
first Halloween party for our
members!  A very special thank you
to all of the wonderful donors who
contributed candy or funds to help
us make this day a memorable one
for all who attended.

Our littlest members enjoyed some
delicious treats, made crafts and of
course, they played!  We hosted two
sessions and each group got to trick
or treat throughout our facility.  What
an incredible day it was!  

Happy Halloween!
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THANK YOU TEMPE DIABLOS!

upcoming events
Nov 11      Bogeys Golf Tournament
Dec 19      Gift Back

Thank you to the Tempe Diablos for continuing to support Lily’s Pad!  The Diablos
contributed to the Build-Out of our facility and have now offered their support by
sponsoring play sessions! 

Lily’s Pad was fortunate enough to attend their Celebrate Giving event and Director,
Dawn Garza, was invited to speak on behalf of our organization.

Several members of the Diablos toured
the Lily’s Pad facility last week and we
were thrilled to share with them the
space they helped to build!

Due to the generosity of amazing
organizations such as the Tempe Diablos,
Lily’s Pad is able to continue to offer free
play for our families. 

Thank you again for your generous donations and continued support!!

On October 20th, five local comedians joined
forces to bring some big laughs to raise funds
for Lily’s Pad.  Thank you to our host, Bogeys,
and to these great entertainers for donating
their time and talents on behalf of our
families!  

Thank you to Ezra Storment, Leigh
Cummings, Floyd Haas, Joel Cooper and our
Headliner, Jeanne Marie!

COMEDY NIGHT! Tues/Thurs/Fri/Sat
9:30 am  - 12:30 pm and 12:30 pm - 3:30 pm
Must be 18 years of age and over 
Background Check is Required
Volunteer Agreement Required

PLAY PARTNERS
Greet families, do health screenings, oversee play sessions,
sanitize, disinfect and clean the facility during and after play.

We have several opportunities for volunteers at
Lily's Pad and would love your support! If you
would like to be a part of the Lily’s Pad team, please
head to www.lilyspadaz.org/volunteer. See below
for our most needed position.

https://www.tempediablos.org/
https://lilyspadaz.org/volunteer/

